
Report on the MoU signing program with Periyar University, Salem 

On 13th October 2015 

 

FICCI – Tamil Nadu State Council and Periyar University, Salem entered into an MoU mainly 

to establish good relationship with the academia and industry in this part of the State 

particularly targeting Salem and the surrounding areas and also to facilitate better synergy 

between the industry and the employable students.  This MoU will facilitate FICCI to utilize 

strength of Periyar University and to bridge the gap between the University and the 

Industry. 

The Government of Tamil Nadu established the Periyar University at Salem on 17th 

September 1997 as per the provisions of the Periyar University Act, 1997. The University 

covers the area comprising the districts of Salem, Namakkal, Dharmapuri and Krishnagiri.  

The MoU was signed by Dr.  M. Manivannan, Registrar representing Periyar University and 

Mr. Ruban Hobday, Head – FICCI – TNSC who represented FICCI at this function organized at 

the Periyar University, Salem on 13th October 2015.  

The event was covered in the local press/media extensively. It has been planned to jointly 

organize the International Conference in the month of January 2016 at the University.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 













 


